Northfield Open Space Committee
Thursday, October 27, 2022 — Town Hall

Present: Julia Blyth, Robin Conley, Matt Diluzio, Joanne McGee, Sue Space

1.

Minutes: The committee accepted the minutes for September 27,2022, with slight changes.
Matt/Joanne 4 -0

. Trifolds: Julia distributed draft versions of the trifolds for Brush Mt., Town Forest, Bald Hills Loop, Calvin

Swan Homestead, and the National New England Scenic Trail. She will resend the newest versions with
edits from this meeting to members and to Lotus Graphics in Keene. Joanne will pick up the finished
order. Members discussed map possibilities for the reverse of Calvin Swan brochure. Julia will talk with
the Historical Commission about a trifold and interpretive sign about the Indigenous history of Brush Mt.

350™: Julia and Joanne will be meeting with Jenn Albertini of Mount Grace who will coordinate with the
Indigenous people about the Alderbrook walk.

Trail updates: NA

Kiosk update: Julia, Joanne and Matt met with Isaac from the Sewer Dept about a new location for the
kiosk. Robin will talk with Misha at the library about placing the kiosk near the parking lot. Joanne
suggested a map with a sign at the bend in the road and will check with Sunraise about cost. Julia and
Matt nailed up the rest of the wetland signs.

Announcements:

11/5 at 10 am work day at Alderbrook. 11/19 and 20 Privy Day at Richardson outlook. Signup is
required.

PVRS: Robin spread mulch donated by DPW. Since the trail is within 100’ of the wetlands, the project
requires a Request for Determination which was granted by the Conservation Commission.

Kiwanis Park: An abutter may be interested in purchasing the property.

Solar bylaw: Sue reports that the Planning Board ‘s work on a new bylaw but is delayed due to pending
legislation. The PB may request money from the Franklin Regional Council of Governments.

GPS at Calvin Swan: Thursday, 11/3, at 2 p.m. All are welcome.

7. Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at 8:05. The next meeting is December 8 at 7 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Joanne McGee, Secretary



